

Dear Parents,

We can't believe that summer is soon coming to an end, and another school year is about to begin! We have some exciting news! Yes... the Save Day Program will continue for the 2020 – 2021 School Year! Here at Pheple, we have been working extra hard to make sure that we are ready to make all of your student's deposits!

As Partners in Learning with Penn Trafford School District, we have developed a safe and easy process that allows participants of the Save Day Program to continue making deposits while all COVID-19 guidelines are being followed. Our first Save Day this year will take place in October ... and we are VERY excited to see how all your students have done saving this summer.

Please look for continued communications on Save Day as the school year begins.

If you have any questions about our Save Day Program, please feel free to contact us at 724-261-3641 or at school@pheplefcu.org.

Sincerely,

Kristi Harr

Financial Literacy Advocate

